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Source: Alma Morani, M.D. (deceased, 2001)

Address:

Phone:

Object: handwritten letter from Elizabeth F. Lewis (WMC 1905) to Flora Parker
Easton (WMC 1901), 1919; Lewis wrote from a hospital in China and
details her thoughts on the end of WWI and her work and the hospital.
She briefly mentions at least two other WMC alumnae.

Date: 1919

Artist or Maker:

Material:

Dimensions:

Condition:

Additional Comments: The letter is eight pages long and has its original envelope.
There is no evidence of how Dr. Morani came to own the letter.




